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This  meeting was held in order to explain our plans to Faculty 

and Staff (Liza Larious and Sangeeta Noel) and to get their 

perspectives in terms of implementing faculty profiles on 

departamental websites. There seems to be interest from all 

participants that this is needed and that action should be taken 

to create a system whereby information can be presented on the 

websites. The main issue that arose for discussion at this 

meeting was that the faculty information we would like to access 

is maintained in a database that is ne at CUNY, namely CUNY 

First. The CUNY First system is dues to become functioning on 

June 19
th
 2009. Once this is in place faculty information in this 

database will become available for a web-based system that 

builds faculty profiles on departamental websites. It was 

decided that early in the Fall of 2009 the Publications 

Committee along with the administrative departments (Faculty and 

Staff, Academic Affairs, Marketing, Academic Computing) will 

again sit down and start the verifying which information they 

want to draw from CUNY First for the departmental websites.           

 

Eugene Harris, Chair 

 


